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I am unable to attend the June 26, 2014 meeting in Las Vegas, Nevada.  
 
MPLA Activities 
 

 Began series of e-mails to New Mexico MPLA members. 

 Submitted information to MPLA newsletter and NMLA Newsletter. 

 Attended April and June NMLA Board Meetings. 

 Posted information to MPLA and NMLA Facebook pages. 

 Unsuccessfully sought proxy for June Board Meeting. 
 
 
NMLA News 
 

 Annual Conference will be Oct. 22-24 at Ruidoso, New Mexico 
 

 Library Legislative Committee preparing for GO Bond election in Fall. 
 

 Officers elected.  Current Executive Board is as follows. 
 

President Janice Kowemy 
Vice-President Sharon Jenkins 
Secretary Melanie Chavez 
Treasure Paulita Aguilar 
Members-at-large Stephanie Wilson 

Lynnette Schurdevin 
Steven Thomas 
(vacant appointment pending) 

ALA/APA Councilor Val Nye 
 


